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• The Annual Meeting/Picnic is Cancelled 
Because of the Corona Virus Pandemic, we have 1.) cancelled our Picnic, 2.) created a new 

fundraiser—see below 3.) provided for board elections—see the ballot at the end of the newsletter 

4.) postponed our Spring newsletter and 5.) created a new Summer newsletter. 

Our Major Fundraiser for the year will be a drawing for these wonderful 

items: 

                        
Adirondack chairs made by Clint Mueller                 Brand new wood pellet grill                Quilt made by Judy & Jerry Schue 

 

For Every $5.00 donated to AIS, you will receive 1 ticket for the 

drawing--and you could be a lucky winner!!    Date: TBA

  



• A Great 4th of July Boat Parade!! 
                                                                                                                

                          
Clouds threatened the 4th of July Watercraft Pa-
rade but they quickly moved through and the pa-
rade went on.  We had up to 17 participants and an 
enthusiastic crowd greeted the parade from their 
shorelines!  

• A New Directory 
 

 

 
• New Sign at the Access 

 

 
 

In conjunction with the SWCD (Soil and Water 
Conservation District), LPLA has put in a new 
sign at our access.  Not only does it remind boat-
ers about AIS but it gives a little history about  
our lake. It is a very informative and colorful ad-
dition to the access. Thanks for installing it, Clint! 
 

 

 

 

 

As late summer approaches, many property owners 

are confronted with low water and significant plant 

life making it difficult to get boats and pontoons off 

of lifts and out to open water.  If you are in that 

situation and would like more information on 

Aquatic Plant Management, go to the DNR website 

and search for Aquatic Plant Management or 

statutes 6280.0250.   Darrin Holverson is our area 

Hydrologist (218-616-8105). 

 

• Continuing Boat Inspections to 
Prevent AIS (Aquatic Invasive Species) 
 

From May to September, the Lake Association in 
conjunction with Helga & Rockwood townships 
has funded Boat Inspections to check for AIS. 

 

 



Because we usually collect the membership dues at the Picnic, there are not many 

who have renewed as of yet.  So don’t be upset if your name is not listed. 
 
 

       to these people who have  
                  Pre-PAID their LPLA memberships for 2021: 
Bill & Ricki Scheela, Jared & Penny Echternach, Beau & Alison Seeger, Joel & Renae St. 

Germain, Darin & Jill Boese, Carol Boese, and Joan Bakke, Bob & Jill Anderson 
 

THE LAKE NEEDS YOU! Our lake community has done an amazing job 

of donating to the AIS prevention fund in the past. So, in this unprecedented 

time of the Pandemic, we appreciate any help you can give our lake association. 

Also, remember, your membership dues go to: *monitoring our lake, *educating us 

on lake issues, *creating a lake management plan, *joining with other lake 

associations,  *providing a lake directory, *hosting an annual picnic, * giving us all a 

forum to join together to keep our lake environmentally clean and healthy. 

Membership dues are still only $30.00.(haven’t been raised in over 10 years) 

Associate Members: $20.00       Please send your checks to: LPLA, Box 1641, 

Bemidji, MN. 56619 

 
 

Name______________________________Phone_____________________ 

Address:___________________________Email______________________ 
 

 

 

Remember:  The additional Money ($5.00 for each 

ticket) in addition to your dues will get you a chance to 

win the prizes listed above. 
 

   LPLA Board members 

  Paul Brewinski-President 

  Mike Kovacovich-vice-president 

  Clint Mueller-treasurer 
   Sue Bruns-secretary 

   Lin Ward- newsletter        

 Board members: Bob Anderson, Alan Colliander, Mary May, Krystie North 



                                      
 

                       Resorters of the Year  
Clint and Patty Mueller were recently awarded this title by the Community of Minnesota Resorts.  The 
Muellers have been in the industry for 24 years and continue to enjoy what they do.  Kudos to them for their 
beautiful resort and for all the work they do on behalf of our lake!!!!  We are so proud of you!! 
 
 

_____________________________________________ 

Ballots for 2020 Election:  (These board members have agreed to 

run again for their present board positions)  

Vote for one in each position.   

Then either send in this sheet to: PO Box 1641, Bemidji, Mn 55619 

Or email your votes to:  clintm@paulbunyan.net 

Or call:    751-5057—Clint or Patty 
1.) 

• Sue Bruns____________ 

• Write-in _____________ 

 

2.)   

• Mike Kovacovich_________ 

• Write-in           __________ 

 

3.)   

• Mary May _______________ 

• Write-in   _______________



                                                                                                      
 

 

            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Deer munching on apples                 photo by Alan Colliander 

 

 
A chubby red fox                 photo by Alan Colliander 

 

 

 
Moonlit lake                          photo by Dawn Kovacovich 

 

 

 
East Clouds at sunset                      photo by Sue Bruns 

 


